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NOTICE OF SOLICITATION  
FOR ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
 

The Housing Authority of Skagit County is requesting a statement of qualifications for 
general architectural and engineering services for proposed multi-family housing projects 
within Skagit County.  The pre-design phase may include preparation of preliminary 
plans and developing cost estimates for applications through Washington Department of 
Commerce Housing Trust Fund, Washington State Housing Finance Commission Low 
Income Housing Tax Credits or any other sources of public funding. 
 
The scope of services may include but is not limited to the preliminary design, surveys, 
soil testing, developing cost estimates, environmental studies, zoning approvals and 
assistance in the various funding applications.   
 
Send a statement of qualifications before 5:00 p.m. on February 4, 2022, electronically to 
charlieh@orfh.org or by mail to Melanie Corey at 1650 Port Drive, Burlington, WA 
98233. 
 
Qualifications received after this time will not be considered. 
 
Interested individuals or firms should submit a Statement of Qualifications and a 
transmittal letter to: 
 
Melanie Corey 
Executive Director 
1650 Port Drive 
Burlington WA, 98233 
 
Please direct any questions to Development Consultant Charlie Hitchcock at 
charlieh@orfh.org.  
 
The Housing Authority of Skagit County does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, sex, religion, sexual orientation, age, political beliefs, disability, mental 
or familial status, or any other legally protected status. 
 
The Housing Authority of Skagit County is an Equal Opportunity Contractor.  Minority 
women and small-owned businesses are encouraged to submit bids.   
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